
 
G. D. GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOL, ARRAH  

 

 

NOTICE 
 
 

 

Date: December 24th, 2024 
 
Subject: Holiday on Christmas Day  
 
 

 

This is to inform all students, parents, and staff that the school will 
remain closed on 25th December, 2024 for Christmas celebration. School 
will reopen for regular classes on Thursday, December 26th, 2024. 
 
 
"We hope that during this holiday break, students take the time to learn 
more about the diverse traditions that are celebrated during this time of 
year." 

 
 
 
We wish you all a blessed and joyful Christmas! 
 
 
 
 

Warm regards, 
Mr. Milan Banerjee 
Principal 
G. D. Goenka Public School, Arrah  
 


